TEXAS CITY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

CONTACT: MELISSA TORTORICI, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS
(409) 916-0114 email mtortorici@tcisd.org
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

June 19, 2018
Foundation calls for outstanding Texas City and La Marque alumni nominations; also accepting community nominations for other awards
TEXAS CITY – The TCISD Foundation for the Future has opened the nomination process for the 2018 Texas City Hall of Honor and 2018 La Marque Legacy Hall. Both programs are designed to recognize Texas City and La Marque graduates who have excelled in their field of expertise and made significant contributions to their respective communities.

The Foundation for the Future is currently looking for nominees to honor at the 13th Annual Community Recognition Celebration, which will take place in the fall. Candidates should be a graduate of Texas City’s Booker. T. Washington, Central or Wolvin high schools, Texas City High School, La Marque’s Lincoln High School or La Marque High School. 

The nominees should represent a cross section of the high quality graduates who have continued to represent excellence in their personal and professional lives and are good role models for TCISD students. Individuals (up to four) will be inducted to the Hall of Honor/Legacy Hall on Tuesday, October 16, 2018, at the Charles T. Doyle Convention Center. Tickets will go on sale to the community after September 1, 2018.

Anyone can nominate alumni for Hall of Honor and Legacy Hall.  In addition, the Foundation will also recognize individuals, who do not have to be alumni, for three other Community Recognition Awards. The Visionary in Education Award recognizes an individual who has supported a unique program in Texas City ISD that enhances and furthers the education of students in the district. The Distinguished Service Award honors a current Texas City ISD staff employee for special service given to students. The Spirt of Education Award recognizes a Texas City/La Marque community member who has dedicated time, talent or treasure to educating students in Texas City ISD. The applications for each of these awards can be found on the Foundation page on the TCISD web page, www.tcisd.org/recognition. For more information about the nominations or about the Community Recognition Celebration, call 409-916-0108 or e-mail csilva@tcisd.org.  Nominations close on July 31.
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